
 
 

 

Letter to the Editor  

THE FUTURE OF TRIABUNNA 

15 October 2013 
 
 
Dear sir 
  
Labor candidate Mr Darren Clark has attempted to explain why Labor should not have 
suffered the massive 26% swing in Triabunna at the recent federal election. The forestry 
IGA which both Labor and Greens, federal and state supported said the Triabunna wood 
chip mill would reopen. It did not. The people of Triabunna have been dudded big time. This 
agreement has locked up a further 570,000 hectares of Tasmania, closed countless 
businesses, and caused massive job losses in communities across Tasmania, especially 
Triabunna. Stop apologising for the inept former federal government and current state 
government.  
  
It is true I believe Tasmania needs a majority government with an unequivocal growth, 
development and jobs agenda.   
  
Bring on a state election and let the people decide. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Guy Barnett 
State Liberal Candidate for Lyons 
  
 


